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Dear Parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to welcome our students back to school, 

there is a wonderful and jubilant vibe around the school 

which is very heart warming and reminds us all what we 

are here for. 

The first week back at Highshore has gone smoothly, 

thanks to the cooperation and enthusiasm of our 

students and staff. It has been wonderful to see happy 

faces and to welcome new members of our school 

community.  

We are already witnessing the enthusiasm and 

dedication of our students and their love for learning.  I 

have witnessed high quality literacy sessions and some 

highly artistic craft work, along with the start of our Work 

Experience in the Canteen. It was very special to have 

our first assembly of the year and collectively celebrate 

the new academic year. We shared the news in 

assembly that Swimming starts next week. 

Please continue to encourage them to strive for 

excellence and celebrate their accomplishments with us. 

Stay connected with us through our school website and 

social media channels. We will be sharing regular 

updates, news, and events throughout the year, so be 

sure to follow us for the latest information. 

We have an open-door policy, and your feedback is 

essential. If you have any questions, concerns, or 

suggestions, please feel free to reach out to us via 

fami lysupport@highshore.southwark .sch.uk  or 

headteacher@highshore.southwark.sch.uk. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Evelina  

We can’t wait 

to be working 

with NYT again 

this year! Watch 

out for more  

information 

soon! 

14K worked on some 

 excellent hand-made  

jewellery this week! 
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Over the summer, 

some of our pupils took 

part in a residential run 

by Greenhouse Sports! 

Summer Sun! 


